
Rotary Club of Melton Mowbray 
 

Minutes of a Club Membership Meeting at 2.15 pm on Monday 2 November  2015 
 
Present 
David Morris, Peter Briggs, Gavin Howling, Bill Hill, Michael Osborne 
 
Apologies 
Brian Gromett 
 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
Minutes had not been prepared for the discussion on 5 October between Michael and 
David.  
 
Attendance 
The resignation of Peter Knowles had been reported to the Club. Club membership was 
now at 38. 
There were still four members who had attended no meetings yet in the current Rotary 
year. The need for an effective means of communication and encouragement to 
participate in the Club's activities for those who were irregular attendees had been 
discussed with Ian Neale. 
 
Recruitment of New Members 
David's list of potential members had now been augmented with some suggestions from 
Ian Neale.  
The former Rotarian who had introduced himself at the classic car show had been 
unable to attend a second meeting through work commitment. 
Other possibilities for membership were mentioned. 
 
Satellite Club 
David confirmed that the Club was currently "on hold".  
 
Friends of Rotary  
Consideration of communications with our "Friends" was being considered by Ian 
Neale. 
 
Almoner's Report 
The tea on 27 September, although only for seven, would be repeated in the Spring.  
 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting would take place on 7 December 2015 at Sysonby Knoll Hotel 
commencing at 2.15 pm. 


